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NMAA TO HOST PRESS CONFERENCE TO ANNOUNCE 
2022 STATE GOLF CHAMPIONSHIPS PARTNERSHIP 

 
ALBUQUERQUE, N.M. –  The New Mexico Activities Association, in 
conjunction with Santa Ana Golf, Inc., located at Santa Ana Pueblo, will hold 
a press conference on Tuesday, February 15th at 10:30 a.m. at the Santa 
Ana Golf Club to announce a partnership with the NB3 Foundation, Realty 
One of New Mexico and the Santa Ana Pueblo that will bring the 2022 State 
Golf Championships to two of the state’s top courses.   
 
PGA Professional Notah Begay will be on-hand to speak to the media. Twin 
Warriors Golf Club and Santa Ana Golf Club on the Santa Ana Pueblo are 
two championship venues that will provide a fantastic State Golf experience 
for New Mexico high school students.  
 
The 2022 State Golf Championships will be held May 9-10. Twin Warriors 
Golf Club will play host to the Class 5A Championships, Santa Ana Golf Club 
will host the Class 4A Championships, and The Canyon Club will host the 
Class A-3A Championships. 
 
NOTE - PLEASE REFRAIN FROM RELEASING THIS INFORMATION TO 
THE PUBLIC UNTIL AFTER THE PRESS CONFERENCE ON TUESDAY. 
 
For additional information pertaining to this release, please contact Dusty 
Young, NMAA Associate Director at (505) 977-5385 or dusty@nmact.org. 
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